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From: philip.middlemast@legrand.co.uk
To: Disclosure
Subject: ACCOUNTING DISCLOSURES - DEFINED BENEFIT PENSION SCHEMES
Date: 19 December 2012 15:13:03
Attachments: Legrand Electric Ltd Signed Statutory Accounts 2011.pdf


Sir 


I read in the Economia magazine about the committee that is working on 'removing clutter' from
financial statements. 


I do not know if you are the correct person to contact, but I would like to take this opportunity to
request that something is done about the reporting of defined benefit pension schemes in the
financial statements of subsidiaries of plc's. 


I work for the UK subsidiary of a French quoted company. 


My company is responsible for the administration of 3 defined benefit pension schemes - all of
them are closed to new membership and 2 are closed to future accrual. 


I enclose a copy of the 2011 accounts - you will see that out of 36 pages, 12 are dedicated to
information on the pension schemes. 


Bearing in mind that we are a subsidiary of a plc and heavily reliant on their support, I find the
current pension disclosure requirements a complete waste of time. The only people to gain out of
the current situation are the actuaries and the auditors to whom we pay thousands of pounds each
year to ensure that the accounting disclosures are correct - even though no member of the wider
public is remotely interested. 


I have worked for my employer for ten years and I have yet to answer a single question from
anyone asking about the pension scheme disclosures. 


In my opinion the only things that pension scheme members are interested in are the size of the
deficit and what is being done to reduce it. 


May I request that something is done about these absurd disclosure requirements. 


Regards 


Philip Middlemast FCA
Company Secretary
Legrand Electric Ltd
Tel:  (44) (0) 121 515 0556
Fax: (44) (0) 121 515 0656
Mob: (44) (0) 7710 300 801 


-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
----------------------------------------- This e-mail is intended only for the person to
whom it is addressed. If an addressing or transmission error has misdirected this
e-mail, please notify the sender by replying to this e-mail. If you are not the
intended recipient, please delete this e-mail and do not use, disclose, copy, print
or rely on the e-mail in any manner. To the extent permitted by law, Legrand
Electric Limited does not accept or assume any liability, responsibility or duty of
care for any use of or reliance on this e-mail by anyone, other than the intended
recipient to the extent agreed in the relevant contract for the matter to which
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this e-mail relates (if any). LEGRAND ELECTRIC LIMITED Head Office and
Registered Office : Great King Street North, Birmingham, B19 2LF Registered in
England No. 00115834


Click here to report this email as spam.
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